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The 2019 Annual Meeting is set for
Thursday, March 21, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. in
the Loudon High School Auditorium. We
hope you make plans to attend to hear
about the advances the credit union made
this past year and to learn about the plans
for this year. We will have a short meeting
and then have a drawing for door prizes.

Dessert and drinks will be provided.

Open a Vaecation Glub
account today to help with
your vacation expenses in

the coming days.

Toys for Tots- In 2018 our members

helped 64 children have a fantastic
Christmas. With an average of $150
per child we raised over $9,500.00
for our area children. Thank you so
much for your generosity.

Foothills Federal Credit Union’s Privacy Notice
The annual Privacy Notice is available online at www.foothillsfcu.org.

The Privacy Notice will be mailed to members who request it by phone request at 1-800-978-8884.
Members may OPT out of any mailers at any time by contacting the Credit Union at 1-800-978-8884.
49990-NEWS.0119



New Faces at Foothills Federal Gredit Union

Glaudia Gampbell

Position: Teller

Employed with FFCU:
November 2018

Favorite part of my job:
Getting to know the
people in the community
Claudia is looking forward
to making Loudon home
with her daughter Jenna
and fiancé Brad. Her son Nathan serves in the USAFE.
She enjoys photography and traveling.

Foothills Federal Credit Union would like to
thank our members for an amazing 2018. The
Board of Directors voted to give back to our
AMAZING members by paying a higher dividend
rate for the last quarter of 2018. Thank you again
for being a part of our credit union.

Social Media

. Like us on
‘ Facebook '@) (l

@ Foothills Federal
Credit Union @foothillsfcu

Did you Know?

The nickel’s name is unique.... It's the only U.S.
coin that is called by its metal content even
though the metal alloy in a nickel is only 25

percent nickel. The rest is copper.

General Information

Ghelsea Baker

Position: Teller
Employed with FFCU:
November 2018
Favorite part of my job:
Interacting with the
members

Chelsea has the
funniest 3 year old
daughter, Kaylani.

She loves all animals and enjoys spending time
with her family.
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New Years Day
January 1

Martin Luther King Day
January 21

President’s Day
February 18

Memorial Day
May 27

Independence Day
July 4

Loudon (Main Office)
956 Mulberry Street, Loudon, TN 37774
Phone 865.458 4347

Fax 865.458.1710 or 865.458.5816
Hours: M-F 8am-5pm (Lobby) F 8am-6pm (Window)

BOARD OF DIRECTORS STAFF

Rollen Bradshaw, Chairman M’recia Oody, CEO

Tony Stanley, Vice Chairman Romania Hensley, CCO

Jeanne Darnell, Secretary Debbie Farmer, COO

Bron Herron, Treasurer Susanne Anderson, Branch Sup/Collections
Shirley Alford Lorie Raby, Branch Supervisor
Rebecca Starnes Jackie MacDonald, Head Teller
Tressea Webb Amanda Watson, Marketing Manager
Rodney Willis Claudia Campbell ¢ Carrie Belcher
Steve Millsaps Lindsay Crass * Regina Cornett
SUPERVISORY CQMMITTEE Kaye Gagley ¢ Michaila Farrell
Beyerly Perkins, Chairman Jennifer Russell ¢ Angela Spence
Mike Brubaker

Steve Cook Amanda Thearp ¢ Chelsea Baker

Lenoir City Branch
605 Highway 321, Lenoir City 37771

Phone 865.271.0000
Hours: Monday-Friday 8:30am-5pm

Sweetwater Branch

413 Sweetwater-Vonore Rd., Sweetwater 37874
Phone 423-337-7870

Hours: Monday-Thursday 8:00am-4:30pm Friday 8am-5pm

Toll Free 1.800.978.8884
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